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Dear Mr MacFaul 
 
OFGEM’S THREE YEAR STRATEGY 2005-8 
 
Thank you for providing the Scottish Environment Protection Agency (SEPA) with the opportunity to 
comment on the above consultation document. 
 
I write to advise you that SEPA has no comments to make on this occasion. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

 
 
Janice Milne 
Acting Environmental Development Manager 
  


